Round Valley School

Dear Parents/Guardians of Third Grade Students Only,

The district has a practice of bringing students back to the school if a parent or guardian is not at the bus stop to meet them (K-Gr. 3). To ensure the safety of students we will be continuing this practice for the 2021-2022 school year. If



you would like to give consent for your child to be dropped off without an adult present, please complete the following form in its entirety. Please return the form to your child's teacher by Wednesday, September 4. We then need time to compile lists for drivers.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely, Mary Postma	
Student Name	
Teacher Name	
Please sign below to give permission for your child to get off at his/her assigned bus stop present:	WITHOUT an adult
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date:
Please Print Your Name:	
Bus Number:	